Tim Jorgensen

#279335 | March 30, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Portland International Raceway is one of the few parks which derive much needed revenue for the
city. It also creats a large amount of economy for the businesses in the area. So many groups use this
facility, it would be a tragedy to end the use of something with more than 60 years of usage. Please
keep PIR as it is, do not end something very few cities have. Respectfully, Tim S. Jorgensen.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



